
CORRIGENDUM 

Subject: Correction of Incorrect Salary Information 

It has come to our attention that there was an error in the salary details 

published in the website notice that was for contractual interview to be held on 

10-03-2025. The salary will be given as per KVS norms.  

We sincerely regret any confusion this may have caused. Kindly consider this as 

the accurate information. 

For any clarifications, please email : kvcclrnc@gmail.com 

 

KV CCL RANCHI 

Date : 12-03-2025 

 


